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Our October 2012 Metro Atlanta Winnies outing was held at the Statesville, NC KOA on Oct 
18th - 21st.  Roy and Sarah Sowers hosted and organized this wonderful event where we 
traveled to the famous Carolina Balloon Fest in Statesville, NC!  We had 8 coaches from 
Metro, 4 from the Sta Goners, and 1 from the Florida chapter, Dubol Winnies, John and 
Gloria Caffrey.  John Caffrey is the president of their chapter. 
 
Yvonne and I will be hosting our November outing at River Forks Campground in Gainesville, 
Ga on beautiful Lake Lanier on Nov 16th - 18th.  Please call 770-531-3952 to make your 
reservations in the Possum Trace section. 
 
We will also be combining our Christmas Party this year with Gone with the Winnies in 
Gadsden, AL at River Bend Campground. We are to bring a $10 gender neutral gift per 
person and an unwrapped toy for "Toys for Tots." Please contact Joanne Blankenship, 
President of GWTW, for more details. 
 
I am also very pleased to announce that Nick and Barbara Nicholson have agreed to be our 
co - presidents of Metro Atlanta Winnies for 2013!  They have been very involved in 
supporting our chapter, traveled to GNR this year, and no doubt will do a great job! 
 
Submitted by: 
John Cowan - President 
 

2012 Metro Outing Schedule 
  

November 16 - 18  
Host:  John & Yvonne Cowan 
Location: River Forks Campground 3500 Keith Bridge Rd., Gainesville, GA 30504 770-531-3952  

 
December 14 - 16  

Host:  Gone With The Winnies  
Location:  River Country Campground – Gadsden, AL  (256)543-7111 

tel:770-531-3952

